
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Tidings  
Jo Bienvenu 

My ending comments in our newsletter every 
month… 

January 2017 

We value each of you. Life is short and a kind 
reminder-- - appreciate many little things that 
make your life so enjoyable! Love your 
volunteerism, as you will find pleasure in the 
feeling of rewarding yourself. 

March 2017 

“A positive attitude will have positive results 
because attitudes are contagious”- Zig Ziglar 

April 2017 

Be kind and supportive to everyone! 
- One kind word can make someone smile for a 
full day 
- Act with kindness as it is never wasted 
- Always remember someone who supports you 
- It may be hard to support but hard is not 
impossible 

May 2017 

You are our spiritual support that make us believe 
in the AAD and its deaf community service. 

June 2017 

Compliment friends every day! Remind friends of 
their own worth! Be prepared for difficult times! 
Love is more understanding with age! Working to 
improve yourself is more difficult than wanting to 
improve yourself! 

July 2017 

If you love to volunteer, you will find good in 
everything. 

August 2017 

A thankful and kind heart is the greatest virtue! 
The little things you do help make a huge 
difference. I hope you will stand up for AAD and 
be counted as a new member because we need 
YOU! 

September 2017 

Let’s come together and be the solution! Please 
realize that there is no such 
thing as perfection, but get hey, by not being 
negative, we can get involved to make it better for 
everyone. 

October 2017 

Members have a special bond. The board 
believes in them because they believe in us. A 
unique combination of membership and friendship 
becomes stronger together than apart. 

November 2017 

Once again, PLEASE always walk carefully once 
you get out of your car on the AAD parking area. 
Thanks! 

December 2017 

We wish you a wonderful year, 2018, that your 
dreams come true; that you stay happy, healthy, 
and sweet; that we always need and support 
each other as a whole family. Happy 2018! 

President Jo 
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TINGO 

T- Joan Montfort 

T- Pat Clark 

I- Kenny Gould 

N- Carrie Matthews  

G- Lisa Mills 

G- James Maxwell 

O- Marissa Mills 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 1 TINGO 

BANKNIGHT 

1st- Clubhouse Butler's 

Memory 

(Winner) 

2nd- Barbara Brunson 

(Sorry) 

3rd- Sheri Mize 

(Sorry) 

4th- Anthony Mowl 

(Sorry) 

5th- Marisa Cullen 

(Sorry) 

6th- William Kendall 

(Winner) 

 

 

MEXICAN TRAIN 

Group (#1) 
Winner- No Report 

Group (#2) 
Winner- No Show 

Longhorn Ladies (#3) 
Winner- Charlene Giacoma 

Group (#4) 
Winner- Margret Fewell 

 
40’s-60’s Club (#5) 

Winner- Vicki Andreson 

Lipstick Express (#6) 
Winner- No Show 

 
 

 

CLUB HOURS: 
Fridays: 7:00pm – 1:00am 

Saturdays: 7:00pm – 2:00am 
Bar opens at 7:00pm 

 

*Reminder* 
You are required to show your 

membership card every time you 
come to the AAD building. 

Interesting to use the club or 
host the event? Contact 
Event Coordinator- 
AADCLUBEVENTS@gmail.com 
VP- 512-410-1535 
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13 Jessica Ennis 
14 Sharon Hovinga 
15 William McNabb 
16 Gretchen Forgey 
16 Jack Giacona 

19 Nga Harmon 

Come to AAD to try out our new feature drink! 

Non-Member - $6.00 
Member - $5.00 

Special thanks to all Donators & Volunteers: 

 Roy Jones for his effort to help out with AAD Christmas 

 Steve Turner and Roger Swanson as chairs for Deaf Poker 
League (DPL) completed first session...  will continue two 
more sessions till May 2018. 

 Big Ice Chest donated by Sorenson 

 Erin Thompson-Foote who helped out with interpreting 
when we got a surprise visit from TABC to do inspection at 

AAD last month. 

fresh lime juice, Made with 
cranberry juice, cointrea, and vodka 

AAD is seeking for volunteer(s): 

 Ground Keeper  

 Kitchen Coordinator  

 Director of Social Affairs 

If you are interested, please see Andrew 
Horn, Club manager or 
email aadclubmanager@gmail.com 

 

21 Robert MJONN Smith, Jr 
22 Fred Newberry 
25 Brandon Kiefer 
26 Fred Lovitch 
31 Rosemary McGaugh 

 

AAD 

SUPERBOWL 

FEB 4 

Cosmopolitan Cocktail 

SPECIAL DRINK of the month: 

o Storage shelves building or purchase 
for the storage container 

o LED STRIP lights  (6-8) 
o Standing Fans to cool off 
o Patio Chairs – Good sturdy and colorful 

Please check up w/ Ann Horn or Andrew Horn 

BEFORE purchasing items. 
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 THE POKER 

 THE DART BOARD 

 THE CORNHOLE(S) 

 THE LADDER TOSS 

 JENGA JUMBO 

 MEXICO TRAIN 

 TINGO 

 

 

President: Thank you for your loyalty to AAD. 

Vice President: Bylaws:  we have a motion to make some clarification. 

Secretary: We now have 172 renew and new members. 

Treasurer: Upcoming events this month will bring some more money. 

Director of Public Relations: Do you like this new Newsletter? 

Members At Large: Facebook- Click on the “share” button, help spread more. 

Clubhouse Manager: Add new shelves in Kitchen corner, security cameras is 

back, Attached TINGO board on the wall behind the curtain, and yes, heat 

turning on with NEST automatically. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AAD have various games activities. 

Everyone is welcome to ask for those 

games or you still can bring your own 

games to AAD. Bring your friends to join 

hangout with.  GAME INCLUDING: 

In 2018, it has been 72 years since found in 1946. We are very proud of all 

accomplishment that we have made. We wouldn’t have done without the 

most important loyalty members alike you! We are looking forward to 

onward for more years to come… 
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“ The Old Hollywood New Year’s Eve 2017 

ringing into the year 2018 event was a 

smashing success!  There were wonderful 

finger foods, a delicious Marilyn Monroe 

themed drink, yummy mini-desserts, and 

champagne at midnight that kept our friends 

and family happy throughout the night. The 

music was booming, the bar was pouring, 

amazing pictures were taken with our 

awesome backdrop, people were dancing, fun 

games were played with monetary prizes, and 

best of all - smiles, conversations, and 

hugs were shared. This will definitely be a 

New Years Eve to remember - especially with 

the rare bit of snow we had outside.  We 

would like to give a special thanks to our 

committee, volunteers, non-members, and 

members for supporting the Austin Deaf Club 

with great success for this special event.  

Happy New Year! Make it a great one! ”  

– Jo Benfield, Chairperson 
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